
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF 
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

This petition of the land owners and residents of Burnett Heads, OLD 4670 

Draws to the attention of the House: We are lodging our discontent with the current 
broadband internet infrastructure that is available within our township. It is very discerning as 
a community that some facilities are available to some residents and not others more so in 
the Bundaberg Port area. As this township develops and grows the current 
telecommunication system is outdated and unreliable. 

We therefore ask the House to: Investigate and assist in the ability for Telstra or other 
providers to provide an adequate and affordable broadband service to the area. A 
possibility for the upgrade of current facilities to enable ADSL services to be provided. 




